
Dear Friends and Associates: 

We are excited about the landmark in our Pastor’s life. God’s grace and mercy 
have been a beacon of strength, and His compassion has not failed. You are invit-
ed to be a part of this affair by extending congratulations, expressing personal well 
wishes on behalf of yourself, family or friends, to our honoree, a devout man of 
God. Your support will further the success of this special event. Please complete 
the attached form and mail all entries for the journal by June 30, 2017.  Thank you 
in advance! 

 

 


